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Some of our members having fun at FNCE, a food and nutrition 
conference & expo in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.  



Oakland Middle School Novemberfest

These ladies set up a 
nutrition fact booth, 
provided a nutritious 
snack, and educated 
the middle school 
students on healthy 
eating habits!



NDA members preparing chocolate covered strawberries for 
our annual strawberry sale to celebrate Valentine’s Day!



A big thank you to all the members who 
made this possible, as this is one of our 
biggest fundraisers of the year! 



A few members visited a local elementary school 
& gave a lesson on yummy healthy snacks! The 
kids loved it, as you can tell :) 





Thank you for an awesome year, NDA.

Congratulations to the Class of 2020, 

we all wish you the very best! 


